
NEWLHS is hold-
ing an OPEN 
WPCP Meeting on 
3/17 from 6 - 7pm.  
This meeting is 
open to anyone 

who has any questions about the WPCP 
program.  No need to RSVP. 

• TRACK & FIELD SEA-

SON BEGINS  

 

• Boys Sectional Game 

TBD  

 

• Forensics District Meet 

 

• Boys Basketball Sec-

tional Final—TBD 

 

• WPCP Open Meeting 

•SOFTBALL SEASON 

BEGINS 

 

•Screenagers 2nd Movie 

 

• Track & Field (Girls) at 

Preble Invitational  

 

•Track & Field (Boys) at 

UW-O Invite 

 

•SPRING BREAK 

•BASEBALL & GIRLS 

SOCCER SEASONS 

BEGIN 

•March 10 

 

 

•March 13 

 

 

•March 13 

 

• March 15 

 

 

•March 17 6 - 7pm 

•March 17 

 

 

•March 18 from 

6:30 - 8pm 

 

•March 19 at 

3:30pm 

 

•March 20 at 

4:45pm 

 

•March 24-28 

•March 24 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
See www.newlhs.com for a  
complete listing of events: 

GO BLAZERS! 

UPCOMING GAMES 

NEWLSA School 
Theme 24-25 -  

I am Called  
based on Isaiah 43:1  

THRIVENT CHOICE MEMBERS - IT’S 
TIME TO DESIGNATE YOUR FUNDS 
 
Attention Thrivent Members - it’s that 
time of the year for you to designate 
your funds.  We here at N.E.W. Luther-
an High School would be honored if 
you would consider us as a designee.  
You can search for us under North-
eastern WI Lutheran High School.  
The deadline to do so is March 31st. 
 
Thank you! 

The Blazer Buzz is a monthly publication of  
N.E.W. Lutheran High School 

1311 S. Robinson,  Green Bay, WI  54311 
Phone:  920-469-6810   Website: www.newlhs.com 
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A Season of Renewal 
 

Then Christ will make His home in your hearts as you trust in Him.  Your roots 
will grow down into God’s love and keep you strong. Eph. 3:17 

 

In many parts of the world, spring is a time of renewal. After the 
cold and stillness of winter, the earth begins to awaken. Flowers 
bloom, trees bud, and the days grow longer, signaling new life. 
We can only hope that it’s right around the corner! 
 

Christian education is rooted in the belief that every individual, 
like the earth, can be renewed through Christ.  At its core, it’s 
about more than just imparting knowledge. It’s about nurturing 
the whole person—intellectually, spiritually, and emotionally. It 
teaches students not only how to excel in their studies but also 
how to live out their faith in a meaningful and impactful way. 
 

Spring is also a season of growth, and an education in our  
Lutheran schools provides fertile ground for both intellectual 
and spiritual growth. In our classrooms, students are challenged 
to grow in their understanding of God’s Word and its application 
to their lives. Just as plants need sunlight, water, and nourish-
ment to grow, our students are given the tools they need to 
thrive—biblical truths, a strong moral foundation, and the love of 
Christ. 
 

Students who have been nurtured in our PK-12th grade Lutheran 
system are not only prepared for future careers or academic  
endeavors but are equipped to live out their faith in the world. 
They understand the importance of loving their neighbors,  
serving others, and using their gifts and talents to glorify God.   
Just as a farmer reaps the rewards of a well-tended field,  
Christian education nurtures students into individuals that  
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Helping families prepare Christian leaders. 

will bear fruit in their communities, schools, and families and equips 
 them to live out their faith in the world. 

Just as the earth is renewed in the spring, so too can we be renewed 
in our commitment to Christ, to learning, and to growing in the 
knowledge and love of God. May this season of spring remind us all 
of the ongoing process of renewal in our lives, and may we continue 
to seek the flourishing that comes from a life centered on Christ in 
our Lutheran school system.   

To God be the glory! 

Mr. Chris Nelson 

NEWLSA Executive Director 

JOIN US AT PIZZA RANCH TO 
SUPPORT NEW LUTHERAN 
HIGH 

On Monday, March 31st from 4-
8pm, Pizza Ranch on 2206 East 
Main St. in Green Bay will wel-
come the NEWLHS school com-

munity for a Community Impact Night in support of NEW Lutheran 
High School. Join our students and staff as we raise valuable 
funds to support our school. Looking forward to seeing you there! 

Would you like to support 
NEWLHS in a very easy way 
on a monthly basis?  
Consider becoming an  
Annual Blazer Donor!    
You can sign up on our web-
site—www.newlhs.com and 

click on the Donate button.  When completing the online form, just 
make sure to set it as “I want to give” MONTHLY.   

Thank you for making a difference in our students  
educational lives!  

Helping families prepare Christian leaders. 

 

Join us at NEWLHS for a special 
showing of the second in the series 
of Screenagers, the Next Chapter 
which is a documentary  about 
growing up in the digital age. 
 

WHEN: MARCH 18 from 6:30 - 
8pm 

 
There is no cost for this event but we would like you to let us know if you will 
be attending—https://docs.google.com/forms/
d/1jb1wq5t_hEZ4xjUAYoIaen_9lBJDlWong7nG7-IG56g/viewform?
ts=67acca75&edit_requested=true or call the School Office at 920-469-6810 
 
More about the movie series: 
Are you watching young people immersed in their screens — scrolling through social media, play-
ing video games, and losing focus with ever-decreasing attention spans? 
 
Filmmaker and physician Delaney Ruston uses a personal lens and professional eye to help us all 
flip the script on stress, anxiety, and depression. We follow Delaney as she finds herself at a loss 
on how to help her own teens as they struggle with their emotional wellbeing. Ruston sets out to 
understand these challenges in our current screen-filled society, and how we as parents and schools 
empower teens to overcome mental health challenges and build emotional agility, communication 
savvy, and stress resilience. 
 
We witness Delaney as she finds her way from ineffective parenting to much-improved strategies. 
We follow other personal stories of families from an array of backgrounds with a spectrum of emo-
tional challenges. We also observe approaches in schools that provide strategies relevant beyond 
the classroom setting. Interwoven into the stories are surprising insights from brain researchers, 
psychologists, and thought-leaders that reveal evidence-based ways to support mental wellness 
among our youth. The impact of social media and screen time in general is incorporated in topics 
brought to our attention in Screenagers NEXT CHAPTER, how it may be impacting our teen’s 
mental health, and what we can do to help support youth in the face of struggles.  

GIVING MONTHLY 

IMPACTS DAILY 


